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I oppose SB696 because the prohibition of so called “rapid fire activators” will only 

apply to the law abiding citizens. Criminals will not care about any laws when they 

modify their firearm. This also creates a grey area on what is considered a firearm 

accessory and what is a constitutionally protected part of a firearm.  


